
Volume 2, Issue 16  

April 27, 2011 

ATU OFF CAMPUS STUDENTS  

This Week!!! 

Wednesday, April 27th at 9:00pm next to Caraway Hall.  

Rain location: Young Game Room  

Free with TECH ID 

...Twister 

Thursday, April 28th SAB will be holding a Luau 
from 8:00pm-11:00pm.  This will take place on the 
Turner Hall Lawn.  Rain Location will be the Young 

Game Room.  There will be a limbo completion.  
The winner get’s a prize…. So come on out and test 
your skills.  If that does not interest you, there will 

also be DOOR PRIZES!!  

Spring 2011 Graduation is May 14th at 10:00am 

and 2:00pm.   

Congratulations to ALL WINNERS OF THE RAFFLES AND 

QUESTIONS this semester.  Also,  we would like to send out a BIG 

THANK YOU to Chartwells for donating all of those free meal 

vouchers!   

www.ArkansasTechNews.com  

http://www.ArkansasTechNews.com


For questions contact: 

Michelle Kinney– mkinney3@atu.edu 

479-968-0276 

We’re on Facebook! 

ATU OFF CAMPUS 

STUDENTS  

SOFTBALL:  

April 30th vs. Christian Brothers at 2:00pm and 4:00pm @ Chartwells 

May 1st vs. Christian Brothers at 12:00pm and 2:00pm @ Chartwells 

For more information, go to http://athletics.atu.edu/11-sch-softball.htm 

BASEBALL:  

April 27th vs. Central Baptist at 1:00pm @ Tech Field  

April 30th vs. Harding at 1:00pm @ Tech Field 

May 1st vs. Harding at 1:00pm @ Tech Field.  

For more information, go to http://athletics.atu.edu/2011-sch-baseball.htm 

Want more parking?  Well according to Arkansas Tech News, that is exactly what 

will be happening this summer!! 

 Arkansas Tech University took the first step toward creating 426 new parking 

spaces on its Russellville campus during the institution’s Board of Trustees meet-
ing on Thursday. 
  
Trustees approved a plan to construct a new 119-space parking lot north of the 
Arkansas Tech baseball field and a new 307-space parking lot west of Turner 
Residence Hall on Glenwood Ave.  

  
The new lots will more than offset the loss of the existing Wilson Residence Hall 
parking lot, which will be the site of construction for a new five-story residence 
hall due to open in fall 2013. That lot holds 121 cars, so the net gain in parking 

spaces will be 305.  

Arkansas Tech University will welcome alumni and friends to campus as it hosts a 

Centennial Finale Weekend later this month.  The festivities are planned for April 

29-May 1. 

The celebration begins on Friday, April 29, with a Centennial Convocation in 
Tucker Coliseum.  The convocation is set to begin at 10 a.m., and several Arkansas 

Tech officials will address those in attendance. 

 

10:00am and 11:00am classes are CANCELLED on Friday, April 29th so that stu-

dents may attend this celebration! 
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